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Inside News for EUGC Players

BAG TAGS, TOWELS AND CAPS
This season, our playing members will receive an EUGC bag 
tag. On top of that, we will be able to add towels and caps 
with the club logo to our prize tables.
Look out for the upcoming competitions, play your best golf 
and get a chance to win one of these new club items.

CLUB OUTFIT
Our club offers 2 sets (polo and sweater). The official  
yellow/blue Glenmuir set, used for competitions against  
other teams, is available for 99 euro. And the new Galvin 
green set (grey/blue) which is lighter and available for only 
113 euro. All items can be ordered via mail (info@eu-golf-
club.eu) or directly via our captain, Filip Vercruysse. 

OPENING WEEKEND LE TOUQUET
Once again our members were welcomed at the Manoir  
hotel in Le Touquet.
Lovely conditions on Friday and Saturday, a bit of rain and wind 
on Sunday. But those who were present will certainly return.  
Check out the pictures of the weekend in our photo gallery. 
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EUGC AND YOU

MICHEL BLONDEL TROPHY
Peter Baader, Emilio Rodriguez Castro, Victoria Pagadigorria, 
Pavol Juhas, André Husheer and Jean-Claude Burgelman played 
the Michel Blondel trophy in Wimereux. Our team was 2 players 
down due to a last minute COVID cancellation. 
Nevertheless the remaining players faced wind, rain and low 
temperatures and managed to defend the club colours with 
pride. 
It was a mission impossible to beat last year’s score with only 
6 players.
But the EUGC will be back in 2023. Check out the pictures via 
this link and play as many asterisk competitions as possible to 
qualify for the 2023 edition. 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY
The Italian restaurant “Il Ramo Verdee” hosted the 2022  
general assembly on 17 February. We are happy to announce 
that the committee was re-elected. The minutes are available 
here.

AFG CHALLENGE DE PRINTEMPS
Our team is in the lead after 4 qualifiers. On May 16, the last 
of 5 qualifiers will be played at Gomzé. 
After that round, the best teams will be invited for the quarter 
final. Good luck to all of our participating members. 
Scores can be found on the AFG website.

A WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT
Dear members, golf started slowly this year. The weather was so miserable that most 
of the Winter Cups could only be played, if at all, when you were prepared to carry your 
bag - in Pierpont. Therefore, only few members participated. 
Now that spring has returned and the Corona virus has relinquished its grip, we have 
no more excuses. I very much hope to see more of you, even a lot, during our next  
competitions. Get your clubs ready! 
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MEMBERSHIP NEWS
Welcome
Bernard DANS
Brigitte DELADRIERE
Andrej IGLIC
Murielle NONCLE
Christian DENISTY
Welcome back
Antonio BELLUCCI
Dius LENNON
Markku WARRAS
Arrivederci
Rui PEREIRA DA SILVA
Hans Ulrich BEELITZ & Beate BEELITZ-SEIDEL
Brian JENKINSON & Joke VAN HEDEL
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HOLE IN ONE PRIZE
This season, only during the competitions listed below, our 
members get the chance to win a fabulous hole-in-one prize. 
This unique prize is exclusively for EUGC members. The first 
player who hits a hole in one (should more members get a hole 
in one, only the first one will count), will receive this prize at the 
end of the season. Good luck to all of you !

•	 All Asterisk competitions organised by the EUGC
•	 Le Touquet - Opening weekend
•	 Prix de la Francophonie (Château d’Ardenne)
•	 Michel Berryer Memorial (Château d’Ardenne)
•	 Prix du club (Pierpont)

MEET OUR MEMBERS
Get to know our new members. New EUGC players have the chance to share their impressions 
of our club. Introducing from Slovakia: Pavol Juhas

Name: Pavol Juhas
Nationality: Slovak
Current Handicap: 16.1

Which courses have you already played with the EUGC ? 
Several courses over the last years. I do not remember them all ;-) But lately I was in Wimereux 
in France, and in Pierpont, Millenium, Ardennes and Antwerpen.

What was your impression and which has been your favourite course so far ?
I had always only good impressions, in a good company of the fellow EUGC golfers.  
I remember that Antwerpen was a very charming park course. I felt almost like in a fairy-tale when I  
discovered it thanks to EUGC for the first time.

What’s your goal (Hcp) for this season ?
To confirm and defend the current level. So that I can score again regularly with some good results.

What was your favourite moment, playing with the EUGC ?
Birdies are always nice and I cannot get enough of them. The atmosphere on the 19th hole is always a pleasure too.

What’s your motto on the course ?
Be happy and positive even if it is not your day and be even more happier and positive if you score well. Simply enjoy always the 
nature and the company.

http://www.eu-golfclub.eu

